
1992
Suzanne and Barry drove their Cressida

sedans to pick up donations to share with a
few neighbors.




Suzanne driving her minivan to pick up
donations in 1997



1999

Big Red was the first "Dock High" truck

**No pictures of Big Red were found



2012
First new 24' refrigerated truck from
Murdock, Meyer Memorial Trust, 

Kevin & Lori Watts.



2020
First truck requiring Class C license.



2022
$100K Grant from Metro to purchase a

 new truck in 2023! We just need to
fundraise the remaining $75K!


